
 

 
 

EDEN ISLES COMMUNITY UPDATE 

Friday / October 14, 2022 

1:00pm 

 

Dear Eden Isles residents: 

 

We are pleased to share with you that the main line has been repaired and you should be 

experiencing an increase in water pressure up to approximately 45-50 psi now. The Boil Water 

Advisory remains in place, and we anticipate the Lift for Monday. Please check back for updates 

on this. 

 

We are crediting $10 to your account to cover the purchase of bottled water, should you 

choose to do so at this time.  

 

We want to thank you again for your patience during these times when we must resolve 

unexpected issues that require your cooperation. We understand that this has been an 

inconvenience and we want to take this opportunity to reiterate our commitment to the Eden 

Isles residents to continue working to safeguard your community under all conditions.  

 

Sincerely, 

Magnolia Water Utility Operating Company 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


